Primates’ Greeting from the Investiture of the Most
Rev. Dr. Foley Beach, October 9, 2014

Mercy, grace, and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ. We, the undersigned
primates, were honored to participate in the joyful investiture of the Most Rev. Dr. Foley Beach
as Archbishop and Primate of the Anglican Church in North America, and to receive him as a

fellow Primate of the Anglican Communion.

Though our contexts vary in our different parts of the globe, the heart of our calling is to share
the transforming love of God through the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We celebrate that the Anglican
Church in North America shares in that same mission and purpose. We and our Provinces will
continue to share in Gospel work together, and pledge our continued partnership with the

Anglican Church in North America to pursue the work of Christ.




